
 

 

Secretary of Natural Resources’  

Chesapeake Bay Stakeholders Advisory Group (CBSAG) 

March 14, 2019, 2:00 to 4:30 p.m. 

West Reading Room, Patrick Henry Building 

 

Agenda 
 

Welcome and Introductions   

 

Governor Northam’s Goals for the Chesapeake Bay – A Refresher 

 

 Matthew Strickler, Secretary of Natural Resources 

 

Overview of Today’s Agenda   

 

 Ann Jennings, Deputy Secretary of Natural Resources 

 

Draft Phase III Watershed Implementation Plan – Overview of the Plan   

 

Jutta Schneider, Water Planning Division Director, DEQ 

 

Questions  

 

Draft Phase III Watershed Implementation Plan – Overview of Potential State Initiatives  

 

 Ann Jennings, Deputy Secretary of Natural Resources with Agencies Panel: 

  

 James Davis Martin, Chesapeake Bay Coordinator, Virginia DEQ 

  

 Melanie Davenport, Water Permitting Division Director, DEQ 

 

 Darryl Glover, Soil and Water Division Director, DCR 

 

 Ray Tighe, Chesapeake Bay TMDL Coordinator, VDH 

  

 Terry Lasher, Assistant State Forester, DOF 

  

Draft Phase III Watershed Implementation Plan – Overview of Reductions   

 

 James Davis Martin, Chesapeake Bay Coordinator, Virginia DEQ 

 

 Questions 

 

Draft Phase III Watershed Implementation Plan – Public Comment Process  

 

 Megan Bascone, Chesapeake Bay Planning Coordinator, DEQ 

 

 Questions 

 

Closing Remarks  


